
Report Time Postponement Announcement #5 
 
We are still waiting for the bad weather to clear out.  Current radar shows the last of the 
weather about 60 miles away and moving at 25mph.  Hopefully it either speeds up or dissipates. 
We will be postponing the Report time until 4:00pm.   
 
Next Announcement will be made at 3:00pm.  Announcements are being made through the 
remind app.  Please make sure you have subscribed. 
 
-Charles Higgins 


